January 14th, 1924,

Dr. Alexander B.J.Moore,
Department of Pharmacy,
New ledical Building,

Dear Professor Hoorei-

I am sending you herewith
COPYy Of a letter received from Nr. Henri Pilon
and of my reply thereto,

™

Will you be good enough
let me know if this suits youe

Yours faithfully,

Wilfred Bovey.




